
 

 

MINUTES OF THE 

TOPTON BOROUGH COUNCIL 

Monday October 25th, 2021 

 
Members of the Topton Borough Council met on Monday October 25, 2020 at 7:00 P.M. for a 

special workshop to discuss the proposed 2022 budget. The meeting was called to order by 

Council President Mr. Bower with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Roll call was taken and the following members were present Mayor Biltcliff, Ms. Kunkel, Ms. 

Lorah, Mr. Bower, Mr. Stauffer, Mr. Beck, Mr. Polinsky and Mrs. Moll.  Visitors were also in 

attendance. 

 

 

2022 OPERATIONAL BUDGET 

 

Ms. Stacy Milo presented council a draft of the proposed 2022 operational budget for their 

review.  Highlights and discussion points are as follows: 

 
▪ Revenues to be affected by recent pandemic and resulting economy 
▪ Financial Compliance = Segregation of Duties 
▪ Current Loans are:  Sewer Improvements, Public Works Truck, Park Improvements, and 

Purchase of W. Weis Street property 
▪ Toad Creek Phase II Improvements – Continuing Project is Almost Complete 
▪ Fleetwood Police – propose an 0% increase 
▪ Pool:  Short-Term and Long-Term Maintenance Issues Have Led to Lack of 2022 Season 
▪ Capital Planning for Infrastructure Improvements: Streets and Alleys 
▪ Future Additional Sources of Water 

 
 

Multi-Municipal Purchase 
 
Mr. Polinsky made a motion to move to enter into an intermunicipal agreement and purchase of a 
paver in the amount of $76,094.00, which is one-fourth of the total purchase price of 
$304,376.00.  Mr. Beck seconded this motion passing unanimously. 

 

 

HEARING OF VISITORS 

 

None 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT  

 

Council adjourned at 7:43PM on a motion by Ms. Lorah, seconded by Ms. Kunkel passing 

unanimously. 

 

Next Borough Council meeting will be held on November 8, 2021 at 7:00PM.   

 

 

        Respectfully Submitted 

        Sherry Palinkas / Borough Secretary 


